
This newsletter is a monthly feature of the Arkansas Clean Cities Coalition whose focus is alternative fuels and vehicles, advanced 
technology, efficient vehicles, greater use of mass transit systems, trip elimination measures, and other congestion mitigation approaches.
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NEWS & EVENTS
COFFEE WITH A RESEARCHER 5: 
Integrating Micro Mobility with 
Transit and other Modes

MAY 25  | 2-3 PM
Register at: https://nrel.zoomgov.com/
meeting/register/vJIscuqrqDgsH_p0-4Afs-
WUBWHM8nFzDyQ

Happy 30th birthday to the Clean Cities Coalition Network! Join us in celebrating 30 years  
of boosting the country’s energy security, economic vitality, and quality of life by advancing 
affordable, efficient, and clean transportation fuels and technologies. 

Over 30 years, the network has built bipartisan support, deep connections within the  
transportation industry, and active partnerships with 20,000 public and private stakeholders. 
Thriving on a culture of collaborative change, coalitions harness decades of deployment expertise 
to continue moving our transportation systems into the future. For more information, visit  
https://cleancities.energy.gov.

LIQUID PROPANE SCHOOL BUS RIDE & DRIVE

You have received this newsletter 
because you visited the Arkansas 
Clean Cities Coalition (ACCC) 
website and expressed an interest 
in receiving information about 
clean transportation options in 
Arkansas. Please forward the 
newsletter to others who also may 
be interested.

If you have clean transportation 
news or tips for posting in the 
newsletter, please send it to  
energyinfo@adeq.state.ar.us. 

If you want to remove yourself 
from this mailing list, please go to 
www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/pi/
emaillists.aspx to unsubscribe.

For questions, email us at 
energyinfo@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Visit us at  
www.adeq.state.ar.us/energy.

MARK 
YOUR 
CALENDAR

Barrett Hunnicutt, Co-Director, Arkansas Clean 
Cities, presented at two Ride & Drive events  
hosted by Central State Bus Sales last month. 
These events were held in Fort Smith and  
North Little Rock on April 11 and 12, respectively. 
This was an opportunity for school districts 
to learn about Liquid Propane Gas as an 
alternative fuel option, and the cost savings  
associated with propane and bus maintenance 
compared to traditional buses. 

Hunnicutt highlighted information about 
the Go Red! Program through the Arkansas 
Department of Energy & Environment, Division of 
Environmental Quality as an example of funding 
opportunities schools might access additional 
funding to make the transition to alternative fuels. 

During the event, attendees had the opportunity to explore the vehicles, gain insights on the 
fueling infrastructure, and even take a ride on the bus. To learn more about the Go Red! Program 
visit www.adeq.state.ar.us/air/planning/gored.
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